
 

Local	2110	Collective	Bargaining	‐	October	30,	2019	
 
Today was the second bargaining session with the BAM and UAW Local 2110 
bargaining committees.  The parties met and BAM presented counterproposals to 
some of the Union’s October 10th proposals and asked additional questions about 
the Union’s October 10th proposals.  The Union provided verbal responses to some 
of BAM’s counterproposals.  The parties agreed to meet again on November 7th, 
November 19th, December 9th, and December 17th. 


